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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I wish to object in the strongest terms to any changes to current guidelines and relevant Acts
relating to the suppression & non-publication orders of the names of juvenile offenders
reaching 18 years of age.  Please NO NOT be influenced by mass media campaigns & petitions
that create hysteria on the need to advertise past juvenile offenders upon reaching adulthood.
 
This will only incite prejudice to our fellow citizens who have completed their judicial sentence
and have the right to re-enter society without vitriol or notoriety.
 
Thank you for reviewing this submission.
 
 
Gregory Wade
Penrith NSW.
 


